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80th Anniversary Of Pearl Harbor
By Senator Scavello

PEN ARGYL - Tuesday marks the 
80th anniversary of Japan’s attack on 
the U.S. naval base at Pearl Harbor, 
on Dec. 7, 1941. The surprise strike 
would cost the lives of more than 2,400 
military personnel and civilians.

We mark this date knowing that while 
the attack decimated America’s Pacific 
fleet, our resilience and industrial might 
would allow the U.S. to build a military 
force powerful enough to defeat the 
Japanese Empire and Nazi Germany.

“This war will give us much trouble in 
the future,” said Japan’s Admiral Iso-
roku Yamamoto. “The fact that we have had a small success at Pearl Harbor is nothing.” On Tues-
day, we will remember the lives lost 80 years ago, and note the fate that awaits any adversary who 
questions American resolve.


